
Foster

Support

Advocate

Connect

Building on several years of GSA advocacy, early consultation at the 
level of FGSR Council and GSA Council has started concerning
the establishment of a University-wide guaranteed minimum 
funding package for doctoral students. 

The creation of a voting seat on our GSA Council for an Indigenous 
graduate student was approved at our January Council meeting.
 

The recent passage of Bill 19 is the result of our advocacy efforts 
over the past three years and will improve transparency and 
predictability with respect to tuition for both international and 
domestic students. 

We developed more outreach and engagement opportunities with 
and for our members, such as a redesign of the GSA Board Strategic 
Work Plan and the weekly GSA newsletter and development of 
information sessions on GSA services, and we continued to improve 
our social events for graduate students.   
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